April 3, 2020
Dear Colleagues:

Well, we’ve made it through our first week of completely online classes, and, we’ve
done so without having to address any major issues. While there have been, and will
continue to be, hiccups along the way, I’'m grateful for how quickly everyone has
responded to the matters at hand and developed resolutions. Thank you.

Before | let you go, I'd like to send congratulations out to our own Lauren Moran,
director of student engagement and leadership, who has received the Outstanding
Dissertation Award from the University of Pittsburgh’s School of Education. It’s an
impressive feat and well deserved. For more information on Lauren’s accomplishment,
click here.

| hope that everyone can take some time to rest, relax and recharge this weekend while
being able to take advantage of the warmer temperatures and sunshine. Stay safe and
stay healthy.

Best,

Bill



